
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
My name is Harpreet Kaur. I have been in Australia for last four years. I have 
lodged an application for general skilled migration visa 886 in end of the 
2008. I am waiting for the decision of my application for almost year and 
half. I think it is very unfair to introduce a law like this now, which says 
that immigration terminate our application at anytime. I have spent four years 
of my life in Australia and have seen my future in Australia. I do not get job 
in my proffestion because every employer wants to hire the permanent resident. 
I am waiting for my permanent residency so I can become a hairdresser. My 
parents have invested so much money on me so I can get a better future in 
Australia. 
I hope you will consider our future. 
  
 
Thank you very much for reading my e-mail. 
Name- Harpreet Kaur 
 
 


